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Wednesday 6th Jan 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Following the overwhelmingly positive response regarding our current year 5 & 6 children loaning new 

Chromebooks, we are very pleased to be able to offer your children a loan of a new device.  

 

We currently have over 120 Chromebooks on loan across upper Key Stage 2 and the children are making great 

use of these devices.  They bring them to school every day and treat the device as their own.  The way they 

have utilised them, especially during such unprecedented times, has been great. 

 

  We feel that all Year 4 children could also greatly benefit from a new Chromebook which will support with 

their studies in Year 4 and beyond.  The new Chromebook is installed with everything the child requires in order 

to access all of their learning at school and at home.   

 

We aim to allocate the new Chromebooks as soon as possible and in order to do this, parents will be required to 

pay via the Gateway and sign the loan agreement upon receipt of the device.  We will not be providing a case or 

bag as the consensus seems to be that the children may prefer to purchase their own.  Typically a case can be 

bought from between £6 and £20 on Amazon. 

 

The devices would ordinarily have been loaned for 1 year but as we are starting midway through, it seems 

better to organise the loan for the duration of this year and the whole of Year 5.  Initially parents will pay 

£60 to loan the device and then they would have the option to pay another £50 in September 2022 if they 

wished to loan the device during Year 6. 

 

 Any loss or damage to the device would need to be covered by parents however, we expect children to look 

after the Chromebooks and do not anticipate there being many issues over the course of the loan period.  

There have been no issues to date with any of the Year 5 and 6 devices and they are really taking care of them. 

 

I am very pleased that we have been able to secure delivery of the devices as it is almost impossible to get hold 

of them right now.  Please complete the form in this link and we will contact you to arrange delivery as soon as 

the devices arrive and if you have any questions, please get in touch.  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1LeB73X2lEO8IYD9eQf-gp3sTAYn4aNOnKuwc4bSf-

ZUMFBWRUxHSFlMQjZZUllZVFVXV0NXT1oxQy4u  

 

Next Steps: 

Complete Form  >  Log on to Gateway and pay  >   Sign Loan Agreement  > Arrange Collection  >  Collect Device >  

 

 Kind regards,  

Mr Callaghan-Wetton  
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